
 
Investing Now for 
Newton’s Future 
 

Mayor Ruthanne Fuller and the City of 
Newton present Newton HeatSmart and 

CoolSmart Project  
 

 

Newton received a grant from the Massachusetts Clean Energy 

Center to encourage residents to adopt heat pump technology 

for heating, cooling, and hot water.  Under the program, the City 

vetted heat pump installers to work with Newton customers, 

and chose two installers.  The installers have been serving 

Newton customers, at reduced prices, for the past year, and 

have agreed to continue to do so for at least one additional year 

despite the fact that the original grant was for one year only. 

 
 

For information please contact us at: Heatsmart@newtonma.gov 

or call us at: (617) 796-1600 
 

or visit our website at: https://www.newtonma.gov/government/public-buildings/current-upcoming-
projects/Heat-smart 
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